
 
  

  

   

Pausing Pre-Approval Assessments 

  

  

Effective Monday 6 March 2023 Adelaide Bank will temporarily stop accepting pre-

approval applications. 

Please note that any pre-approval applications received before 6 March 2023, will be 

assessed as per current guidelines. 

  

Should you have any questions please contact Select Assist on 1300 738 336 or your 

Partner Relationship Manager. 

  

Regards, 

Third Party Banking 
  

   

  

  

 


